
 
 

 

PARLIAMENT ACT 
 

 

PROXY VOTING (PROCEDURE) RULES 
 
 

ELECTION TO THE PARLIAMENT TO BE HELD ON THE 12TH OCTOBER 
2023  

 
 

APPLICATION TO BE REGISTERED AS A PROXY VOTER 
 
 
It is notified for general information that, under the Proxy Voting (Procedure) 
Rules, facilities are available to electors who are unable to go in person to the 
polling station, to apply to the Returning Officer to be registered in the List of 
Proxy Voters. 
 
Applications should be made in writing in the prescribed form which is 
obtainable from the Returning Officer at Parliament House. Alternatively, the 
form can also be downloaded from the Parliament’s website 
www.parliament.gi . 
 
Applications to be treated as a proxy voter should be submitted to the 

Returning Officer at Parliament House AS SOON AS POSSIBLE and MUST 

reach him NOT LATER THAN NOON ON FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER 2023. 
 
Further information may be obtained from the Returning Officer at Parliament 
House. 
 
 

Simon C Galliano 
Returning Officer 

 
14th September 2023 

http://www.parliament.gi/

